Submitter: Evan Brady

On Behalf Of:
Committee: House Committee On Judiciary
Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075

This bill is unfunded, unconstitutional, and un-American. Government cannot require
a permit to exercise a constitutionally protected right. If a permit is allowed on the 2nd
amendment, then every right can be permitted.

If it's unconstitutional to require a permit to vote, it's unconstitutional to require a live
needed or permit to buy a firearm.

This bill does nothing to criminals as they do not follow existing gun laws and affects
nearly every law abiding gun owner.

This bill still has no real plan for funding even after two years of the narrow passage
of measure 114.

Regulating law abiding citizens does nothing to reduce crime.



